April 24, 2020

Ms. Jennifer Roushey

Environmental Program Administrator
Division of Water Resources

State of Delaware DNREC

89 Kings Highway

Dover, DE 19901

RE: Wastewater Design Proposal

Dear Ms. Roushey,

Please accept this letter as a request for the revision of the wastewater treatment system plant
upgrade proposal. Under this revision, all anaerobic lagoons, including proposed anaerobic lagoon
no. 3 will be replaced with two equalization tanks. This change is intended to address odor or
groundwater quality concerns that some members of the public have expressed in connection with
anaerobic lagoons.

The following documents are included as part of this submittal:
1. Drawing Index indicating the prints that have changed for this revision
2. An updated Final Design Summary signed and sealed by Reid Engineering
3. Updated flow diagram signed and sealed by Reid Engineering

Please contact me with any questions at 302-934-4052.
Sincerely,

e Regoa Yot

Tanya Rogers-Vickers
Director of Environmental Compliance

Mountaire Farms Inc.

“We measure quality by how well we service our internal and external customers”



